
Informal, non-approved minutes emailed to the OHMHA board following the June 6, 2012 meeting to 

elect officers: 

 

Pete, Greg, Henry, Anne, Jerry, David and Emily met at Sweetwaters on Wed. June 6, 2012 to elect 

officers for the coming year. 

 

All current officers were reelected.  Pete indicated he may reach out to others to ask if anyone is eager 

to hold the president's position instead of him. Pete is happy to serve as president for this coming year 

but also open to stepping aside if someone else wants the position.   

 

Other items discussed: 

 

Fall Festival  

   Date will be Oct 7,  2012 (UPDATE : date was later changed to Sunday, Oct. 14, 2012) 

   Greg has graciously agreed to be head coordinator 

   Pete will contact Leslie Science Center to reserve Bird Show OR Pete will ask Neal if he is still willing to 

do this. 

(UPDATE: as of Aug. 2012, Emily contacted Leslie Science Center and they will present on Oct 14, 2012) 

    

 

Next Board Meeting 

    Tues., Sept 11 at 7:30pm 

      Can someone volunteer to reserve the Thurston Media Center? 

      (Update: as of Aug 22, ,2012, Greg has reserved the Clague Media Center) 

 

Plymouth Green Crossings 

    David attended the 6pm meeting on June 6 

    A free standing restaurant is no longer part of the plan 

    Another residential building will be built, and the 1st floor of this building may be devoted to  parking 

or may be retail, TBD 

    It was reported that all residential units in the existing structure are  leased out at this point. 

See also http://www.annarbor.com/business-review/plymouth-green-crossings-developer-drops-plans-

for-restaurant-but-looks-to-add-more-apartments/ 

 

Mowing Georgetown Median 

   Pete mentioned that a neighbor has commented that without  weed control on the Georgetown 

Median, the grass does not look so great and would look better with more frequent mowing.  Pete may 

inquire with the city if they are open to the association arranging for more frequent mowing. 


